
 

 
 

 

3 April 2018 

Public Transport Authority Segregation Arrangements 
 
APPROVAL AND PUBLICATION 

The ERA has approved amended Segregation Arrangements proposed by The Public Transport 
Authority (PTA) in December 2017.   

The Segregation Arrangements are amended by: 

 The removal of references to the PTA Code of Conduct and the Public Sector Code of 
Conduct which are not relevant to the PTA’s obligations under the Railways (Access) Act 
1998, 

 The bringing of detail contained in attachments into the body of the document,  

 The replacement of the Compliance and Review section (section 7) and inclusion of a 
complaints handling section (section 7.2) which was not previously included, and 

 The updating of some definitions, position titles and acronyms. 

The ERA invited public comment on the proposed amended Segregation Arrangements on 
9 February 2018.  No submissions were received by the ERA. 

 

The PTA’s Segregation Arrangements are published on the ERA’s website. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

For further information contact: 
 
Media Enquiries General Enquiries 
Natalie Warnock Jeremy Threlfall 
(08) 6557 7900 (08) 6557 7900 
  
communications@erawa.com.au records@erawa.com.au 
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